
UBC E association of university and . college employees 

Joan Pennefather 
Studio D 
Nati~nal Fi Im Board 
150 Kent Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 

Dear Ms. Pennefather: 

May 20, 1981 

Enclosed herewith -please .find a response to a letter I wrote to the 
Vancouver Schoo 1. Board. They seem to , be saying that they wou Id of fer you 
support if they received a request from you . Good luck. 

Enc. 

Yours tru I y, 

Carole Cameron 
Uni on Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


